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Professor Graham Davis, Ph.D., Colorado School of Mines, soliciting ideas from the JPMCC’s Research Council on the 
forthcoming “New Directions in Commodities Research” international symposium.  Professor Davis discussed the 
conference, of which he is a co-organizer, during the final session of the Research Council’s September 30, 2016 
meeting.  Dr. Ajeyo Banerjee, Ph.D., Executive & Faculty Director of the JPMCC, is also an organizer of the symposium. 
 
 

Registration is now open for the International Commodities Symposium, “New Directions in 
Commodities Research,” being held at the J.P. Morgan Center for Commodities (JPMCC), University of 
Colorado Denver on August 10-11, 2017.  
 
The objective of the Symposium is to bring together eminent global thought-leaders and prominent 
stakeholders in commodities, from both the academic and practitioner communities, to discuss their 
critical thinking and share their insights regarding new research in commodities. The Symposium 
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organizers are Ajeyo Banerjee, Ph.D., Associate Professor of Finance and Risk Management, Executive & 
Faculty Director, JPMCC and Graham Davis, Ph.D., Professor of Economics, Colorado School of Mines and 
Member of the JPMCC’s Research Council.  The Technical Committee for the Symposium consists of  
members of the Research Council of JPMCC, with Graham Davis as Chair. The CME Group Foundation 
and the Payne Institute of Earth Resources are sponsoring the Symposium.  
 
Selected and solicited papers and presentations are limited to outstanding, reviewed research, of 
sufficient rigor and quality.  In accordance with the goals of JPMCC and the Research Council, the focus 
of the Symposium remains real-world relevance, applicability and impact of research, with an 
orientation toward the immediate and near-term future.  Contributors to the Symposium include both 
academics and practitioners, and the presentations and discussions should be of interest to everyone 
interested in commodities. 
 
For the detailed program of the Symposium, and to register, please go to the International Commodities 
Symposium link at business.ucdenver.edu/commodities.  
 
For more information, please contact Matt Fleming, Event Planner, at Matthew.Fleming@ucdenver.edu.  
Mr. Fleming is also the Project Manager for the JPMCC. 
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